Alastair Gaisford

From: Alastair Gaisford

Sent: 26 April 2016 12:28

To: '‘Andrea Gilmour'

Cc: Alexander Gillington; Robert Davies
Subject: RE: Mangrove Road, Hertford

Hi Andrea,

Hope you're well.
Are you able to provide any update following yesterday’s meeting with Children’s Services?
Regards

Alastair Gaisford
Senior Surveyor

Gerald Eve LLP

72 Welbeck Street London W1G DAY
www.geraldeve.com

From: Alastair Gaisford
Sent: 25 April 2016 14:21
To: 'Andrea Gilmour"

Cc: Alexander Gillington; Robert Davies
Subject: RE: Mangrove Road, Hertford

Hi Andrea,
Thank you for confirming that. I look forward to hearing from you after your meeting.

Regards

Alastair Gaisford
Senior Surveyor

Gerald Eve LLP
72 Welbeck Street London W1G DAY
www.geraldeve.com



Sent: 25 April 2016 12:13
To: Alastair Gaisford
Subject: RE: Mangrove Road, Hertford

Hi Alastair

| have a meeting with Children’s Services colleagues this afternoon to discuss the East Herts sites as we have
received similar requests regarding most of the proposed Local Plan sites. | will come back to you after that
meeting.

Thanks

Andrea

Andrea Gilmour

Principal Planning Officer, Development Services

Property, Resources

Postal Point CHO313

Hertfordshire County Council, County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN

From: Alastair Gaisford [M

Sent: 25 April 2016 12:03
To: Andrea Gilmour
Subject: RE: Mangrove Road, Hertford

Dear Andrea

I understand you were on holiday last week so I tried to give you a ring this morning and left my number with one of
your colleagues.

Would you mind giving me a quick call back in relation to this so that I can provide any further information that you
may require.

Kay has asked us to respond later this week so we would need confirmation from Education that the proposals are
acceptable in principle by the end of Wednesday.

Regards

Alastair Gaisford
Senior Surveyor

Gerald Eve LLP

72 Welbeck Street London W1G DAY
www.geraldeve.com

From: Alastair Gaisford
Sent: 21 April 2016 17:26

To

Subject: Mangrove Road, Hertford

Dear Andrea



I have been given your details by Kay Meade, the principal planning officer at East Hertfordshire Council.

Kay has asked me to contact you in relation to a site at Mangrove Road, Hertford. Please see the attached site
location plan. The Site is likely to be considered favourable for inclusion in the Submission Draft District Plan as a site
allocation for residential units. Our preliminary studies indicate the site has capacity for around 50 — 65 dwellings and
would be expected to come forward for delivery within the first five years of the plan period (2017 — 2022).

Kay asked me to contact you to seek confirmation from Hertfordshire County Council Education Team that the

proposal is acceptable in principle.
Please can you confirm what additional information you need to provide the confirmation if any?

Kay has set us a deadline of next Wednesday to provide confirmation.

Alastair Gaisford
Senior Surveyor

Gerald Eve LLP

72 Welbeck Street London W1G 0AY
www.geraldeve.com
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